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May 22, 2001



Minutes of the ERP Subcommittee Meeting

1. The ERP Subcommittee meeting took place on Monday, May 21 in Charleston, SC. 7 members were present.

2. The Web page of the ERP Subcommittee will be updated to include information on various IEEE Prizes and Awards applicable to the Switchgear Committee. ERP hopes that this will help promote the awards and nomination process and encourage the Chairmen of the Subcommittees to be more active in nominating technical papers, individual members, and Working Groups.

3. John Brunke (WG on Fellows Nominations) reported that he is currently reviewing 3 Fellows nominations. John will also provide a short write-up to inform members about the criteria and process how to go about nominating for Fellows. This write-up will be posted on the Committee Web page.

4. The Web Page of the Switchgear Committee is alive and well. We more than doubled our hit rate (currently at ~3700) since last year and only minor problems have been reported. Any suggestions for additions, modifications, etc. are welcome.

5. Continuous updating of the current e-mail list of the members is a growing problem. Members are asked to communicate any changes to their e-mail addresses to the Secretary of the Committee, Jeff Nelson not to the Committee Web Master.

6. We have one proposal for a technical presentation for the next meeting in Quebec City. Any other technical proposals are always welcome.

7. ERP will vigorously pursue developing an electronic data Base of personal profiles of the Switchgear Committee members. A simple form to fill out will be distributed via e-mail and available on the Web for download. We will ask ALL the members to fill out this form before the next meeting in Quebec City and send it back to the ERP.

8. CB Monitoring and Diagnostics Panel- We will have a dedicated panel session for the IEEE T&D Conference in Atlanta chaired by Bill Bergman. In addition Bill will represent the Switchgear Committee group on the larger “Joint Panel” session.

9. We have about 6 proposed papers for Atlanta so it is likely that we will have a Switchgear paper session.

10. Ray Capra became a member of the ERP Subcommittee to coordinate the Transaction paper review process with potential nominations for Prize Paper Awards

Submitted by Mietek Glinkowski.
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